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Hello GRoNY members. It’s been a little while since we chatted, but spring is in the air, at least
for a few days in temperatures, the sun is bright and how wonderful that the days are getting
longer.

Spring break is different for everyone. Some go on vacation, I enjoy seeing the snow melt that
reveals brown grass and wonder where those leaves came from because I know we raked
before snow fell. Mostly as a greyhound owner and foster Mom, I have one goal in mind, clean
the poop yard, and as that task is being accomplished, hopefully the greyhounds get fresh air,
play and get tired, because we all will need to rest afterwards.

At our recent board meeting, the directors were brain storming about many upcoming events
and items. I made a memory note to check my car glove compartment for updated shot records
for our greyhounds. Due to traveling to different states for greyhound events, we photo copy
our hounds records (I,e, rabies etc, and their medicines) and keep a copy tucked in the glove
compartment. I like the visual hand copy, having a picture on your phone would be another way
also; although I would need to scroll thru too many photos to locate it. So as a suggestion, why
not put copy your greyhounds’ shot record for your car. The directors also are again beginning
to plan the annual picnic for Saturday July 8 and more details will be forth coming. There are a
few events which have not yet been confirmed however GRoNY is looking towards a busy spring,
summer and fall, and mixed that with the awareness clinics.

Speaking of clinics GRoNY is now at both the Healthy Pet Center in Latham and Saratoga
Petsmart, on the same day for the awareness clinic at the end of the month GRoNY continue our
second Saturday of the month clinic at Clifton Park PetSmart. All the information and maps are
available on our website. With all the upcoming events or should the need arise for GRoNY to
change the schedule, always check the website before heading out to visit.

Da Ja Roooooo, it been nice chatting with you again. Remember to hug you hound, and as you
pet them, check for those nasty ticks which have been hiding in the brown grass, also check
yourself also. Until next time
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